
 

July 16, 2021 
 
The Honorable Lourdes A. Leon Guerrero 
Governor of Guam 
Ricardo J. Bordallo Governor’s Complex 
Adelup, Guam 96910 
 
Dear Governor Leon Guerrero: 
 
I am pleased to award the following funding to Guam from the Office of Insular Affairs’ Brown 
Tree Snake (BTS) Program: 
 

• $100,000 to the Guam Department of Agriculture, Division of Aquatic and Wildlife 
Resources for the Volunteer BTS Control Team Coordination project; and 

• $70,389 to the Guam Power Authority for the BTS Impact Research and Discovery 
project.  

 
The grant award documents will be sent to the project managers.  Please contact me or have your 
staff contact Hailey McCoy at (202) 513-7746 or at hailey_mccoy@ios.doi.gov should you have 
any questions or concerns regarding this grant. 
 
We look forward to continuing to work with you on this important effort.  
 

Sincerely, 

       
Nikolao Pula 
Acting Assistant Secretary 
Insular and International Affairs 
 

cc: The Honorable Michael San Nicolas 
 
            
 


